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To Whom it may Concern
I wish to have it noted that my Body Corporate fees have recently risen
well beyond what I would consider to be reasonable due to the
huge increase in insurance premiums.
It has made a significant difference to my cost of living, and was not
something that I could have foreseen four years ago when I purchased
my unit. I would lose a lot of money if I was to try and sell in current
climate, and would not be able to recoup the cost if I were to try
to rent my unit out.
I would support any movemet to recitfy this injustice
kind regards
Bernadette Tooman




